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M E M O R A N D U M  
 

To:  Mayor and Council  

From:  Deanna Stockton, Deputy Administrator  

Subject: No Parking Ordinance for Pelham Street  

Date:   September 18, 2025 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Attached for Council’s introduction at its September 23, 2025 meeting is an ordinance to amend Chapter 19 of 
the “Code of the Borough of Princeton, New Jersey, 1974” regarding No Parking Zones.  
 
Pelham Street is a residential street which intersects Harrison Street and is one of a series of roadways which 
run parallel to Nassau Street (NJ 27). It is a twenty-four feet wide two-way road with parking on the south side. 
N.J.S.A 39.4-138 establishes a twenty-five foot parking prohibition from the intersection with Harrison Street. 
The other parallel roadways in close proximity currently have parking restrictions from the Harrison Street 
intersection in excess of the N.J.S.A. statute. Based upon the roadway width and locations of existing 
driveways on the south side of Pelham, the Traffic Safety Committee supported the recommendation to 
prohibit parking on the south side of the roadway within 93 feet of the Harrison Street intersection. 
 
We appreciate Council’s support of this recommendation and vote to introduce the no parking ordinance. 
Please contact me if you have questions. 


